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Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul)

From: Laurie Jesch-Kulseth <ljeschkulseth@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 3:21 PM

To: Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Obee/Rupp Wedding

 

Just a quick note in support of a later cut-off time for Brock Obee and Allison Rupp's wedding. They are our 

neighbors and have been for years. I know they'll use good judgement about their wedding celebration.  

 

Thanks for the consideration! 

Laurie Jesch-Kulseth 

(962 Hague Ave) 

 

 

Laurie Jesch-Kulseth 

Relishingit.com 

 

 

For food inspiration, find me on Twitter, Instagram, Facebook, & Pinterest 

 


